
 

 

14th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Y7 Tutor Evening – Thursday, 21st September (3:45 pm – 6:45 pm) 

 

We are pleased to invite you to make appointments with your child’s tutor so that you can 

discuss the start to the school year, ask any questions you may have, hear how your child 

has settled into life at secondary school, and learn about the year ahead. You will also 

have the opportunity to meet other parents, too! 

 

Twenty-minute slots are available for up to four families at a time to ensure that you have a 

personalised experience and have adequate time to meet the tutor and ask questions 

specific to your child. Members of the Senior Leadership Team will be on hand to answer 

any further questions you may have. Myself and Miss Piriou, Assistant Head of Year, will also 

be available if you would like to speak to us. 

 

Please click on the link below to book your appointment, making sure that you book only 

one appointment per family. All appointments will be held in English classrooms. There will 

be a sign to tell you which classroom to go to. 

Year 7 Tutor Evening 

 

If you have any questions about the booking process, please do contact me for assistance; 

otherwise, I’m really looking forward to see you on Thursday, 21st September. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Sonny Rowe 

Head of Year 7 

  

https://form.everestwebdeals.co/?form=1FAIpQLSeDdoODWCbTn3WnkYTijGkTQeRuHNr4k2HHPrlQP1Rh4ah7ZA

